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Annual Meeting Presentation

Slavery in Vermont?
Dr. Harvey Amani Whitfield

Monday, August 11, 7:00 pm, Fellowship Hall

For the August 11 Annual Meeting of the GHS we are honored to welcome Dr.    
 Whitfeld, Associate Professor of History at UVM to speak on slavery in early 
Vermont.  Vermonters are proud that their State Constitution was the frst to 
forbid slavery and most assume that there was none. However, Dr. Whitfeld’s 
research led him learn that such was not the case. He will be talk about his 
discoveries that are now found in his latest book, The Problem of Slavery in 
Early Vermont, 1777-1810. Be sure to come to hear a much sought after speaker
uncover some hidden history of our state.

The program will be preceded by a brief annual meeting.


